
From: Luhrman, Earline K.  

Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 1:48 PM 
To: Mary Moore 

Cc: Young, Shaneka 
Subject: Re: Updated minutes (please print your own copy) 

 

I do understand my children would come first.  I'll forward  this to the clerks office.  You are 

more than welcome to still display and attend the urban forestry workshop. 

Thank you for serving on the board.   

 Warm wishes, 

Earlne  

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Oct 17, 2016, at 1:40 PM, Mary Moore <greencleanhomesgville@gmail.com> wrote: 

Earline,  

 

I hope you're having a great Monday! After some consideration, I have realized that I need to 

reprioritize my time and energy. My children are very young, and I get them part-time....they 

really need more of my time. I need to step down from the CBB. I apologize. I am still more than 

happy to participate in the upcoming event towards the end of this year and pass out samples for 

my green cleaning business if you still would like for me to do that.  

 

Thanks so much for your willingness to allow me to serve on the board. 

 

 Warm regards,  

Mary 

 

On Monday, October 17, 2016, Mary Moore <greencleanhomesgville@gmail.com> wrote: 

Ok thank you!! 

 

On Monday, October 17, 2016, Luhrman, Earline K. <luhrmanek@cityofgainesville.org> wrote: 

No you are good see you at the meeting….. 

 From: Mary Moore [mailto:greencleanhomesgville@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 8:21 AM 
To: Luhrman, Earline K. 

Subject: Re: Updated minutes (please print your own copy) 

  

Hi Earline,  

  

I hope you had a great weekend!!!  
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In the previous email, you mentioned pictures. What pictures are you waiting for from members? 

Do I need to get a picture to you?  

  

Thank you!!!  

  

Mary :) 

 

On Monday, October 17, 2016, Luhrman, Earline K. <luhrmanek@cityofgainesville.org> wrote: 

Members, 

  

Lissa updated the minutes see the attachment.  I have already  printed the first minutes so I will 

not reprint these minutes.  Please print, as necessary.  Thank you, Lissa!  I’m still waiting on 

photos from a few members so please let’s get this completed. 

  

I will see you soon and many thanks, 

  

Earline Luhrman 

Urban Forestry Inspector 

352-393-8188 (office) 

352-316-5731 (cell) 

ISA Certified Arborist-FL-0794 

City Beautification Board Liaison 

  

Trees Are Cool 

 Many blessings,  
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Mary Held 

Entrepreneur, Writer, Artist 

  

Green Clean Homes 

"Gainesville's Green Cleaning Service!" 

www.greencleanhomes.com 

352-214-0252 

www.facebook.com/greencleanhomes 

 -  

Many blessings,  

 

Mary Held 
Entrepreneur, Writer, Artist 
 

Green Clean Homes 
"Gainesville's Green Cleaning Service!" 

www.greencleanhomes.com 

352-214-0252 

www.facebook.com/greencleanhomes 

 

--  

Many blessings,  

 

Mary Held 
Entrepreneur, Writer, Artist 
 

Green Clean Homes 
"Gainesville's Green Cleaning Service!" 

www.greencleanhomes.com 

352-214-0252 

www.facebook.com/greencleanhomes 

 

http://www.greencleanhomes.com/
http://www.facebook.com/greencleanhomes
http://www.greencleanhomes.com/
http://www.facebook.com/greencleanhomes
http://www.greencleanhomes.com/
http://www.facebook.com/greencleanhomes

